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CAPITOL UNIVERSITY

Cagayan de Oro City 

Maritime Education Melodic Circle

College of Maritime Education






June  21, 2010
Dr. Ma. Linda V. Duran

Director, Student Affairs and Services

This University

             Thru:   Capt. Emiliano Ea Duran

                         Superintendent, College of Maritime Education
                         This University

Dear Dr. Duran;


Greetings of Peace.


We would like to make a formal request from your good office to collect one-hundred pesos (Php 100.00) as an MEMC registration fee. We are making this request since the MEMC have only few members to compensate the financial needs of the organization.


We hope that you will grant with the request.


Thank you very much

Respectfully yours: 

Cdt. Capt. Aux. Kissarne N. Janoyog
 President, MEMC

Noted by:



Recommending Approval:

Dr. Romeo B. Miñoza Jr. D.M


Capt. Emiliano Ea Duran, MBM

Adviser, MEMC



Superintendent, CME
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